

Praises

- Uplifting youth retreat
- Great Easter services
- Stephanie's first ladies' meeting in Spanish
- Beginning of the new Bible study with some of the teenage girls
- · Good health

Prayer Needs

- Sunday School classes
- Resurrection Baptist Seminary
- New Life Baptist Church
- New Life Christian Academy
- Bible studies
- Future direction
- Upcoming survey trips

Furlough Dates

We will be on furlough in the United States between May 2019 and March 2020. We will soon begin to set up our meeting schedule. Please contact us in order to schedule a time for us to report to your church.

Dear Praying Friends,

March/April 2018

Romans 4:25 says, "Who was delivered for our offences, and was raised again for our justification." The resurrection of Christ secured our justification and salvation!

We saw the Lord work these past two months. In March, Stephanie shared her first message to the ladies of the church in their monthly meeting. She has been able to teach consistently to the children, but this was her first lesson for the ladies. The week before Easter, we drove a few hours away to the mountains with some of our faithful youth for a retreat for three



days. The theme of the conference was the fruit of the Spirit, and God blessed these Bible lessons as well as the times of ministry and fun. One of the highlights of this trip was preaching for a combined service for six churches in the city of Constanza. Praise the Lord for the training and influence that these men received from Dr. Autrey and the seminary here at New Life. Another highlight was our trip almost an hour away from Constanza on a dirt road to participate in a service with a new church plant by one of the national pastors also trained by Dr. Autrey. This man and his church have been influential in starting a number of churches in the mountainous region in the center of the Dominican. God is doing a great work on the island. Please pray for more laborers to come and reach the many unreached people around this country!

We are beginning to make plans for our upcoming furlough in 2019-2020. Please pray as we prepare for the trip as well as the next stage in our ministry here in the Dominican Republic once we return for our next term.

Justified before God,
The Germano Family